
 
Information Updates from Alberta Education  
 
 
 

1.  Mathematics Curriculum in Alberta 
 
Information for students, parents and educators to gain a better understanding of mathematics education in Alberta can 
be found at: https://education.alberta.ca/teachers/program/math.aspx .   
 
This site hosts a variety of resources including videos, fact sheets, FAQs and other resources.   
 
Two newly created supporting documents that may be of specific interest and use are: 
 
Bulletin for Teachers; Helping Parents Understand the AB Mathematics K to Grade 9 Program of Studies 
https://education.alberta.ca/media/8394320/q-a_teach_eng.pdf  

 
Facts About Mathematics Education in Alberta for Parents 
https://education.alberta.ca/media/8394307/q-a_par_eng.pdf 
 

 
 

2. Curriculum Redesign 
 
 
For ongoing updates and information on Curriculum Redesign please visit the Alberta Education website at: 

http://education.alberta.ca/department/ipr/curriculum/about/why-change.aspx 
 
This website will continue to provide updates and key messages that will enable you to keep students, staff, parents and 
your community informed.    
 
For specific information on the Curriculum Development Prototyping Process, see the Prototyping Guide" at: 
http://education.alberta.ca/media/7779143/curriculum%20development%20protoypting%20guide.pdf  
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